Spring 2008 Symposium Report

The list of cultivars for this year's ballot has been checked and rechecked. All winners of HM or AM
for the last four years are included, as well as last year's winners.

Tabulation sheets, my program for counting ballots, and an Excel spreadsheet with the ballot list are
available on my website at http://irisarian.dynip.com/AISBusiness/

Files with the data for the ballot to be printed in the Bulletin have been mailed to Terry Aitken.

Gerry Snyder,
AIS Symposium Chair
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